SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

2007-2013 Regional Priority List

Meeting Date:

September 6, 2005

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to provide the Council with

the following recommendations:

• The Regional Priority List should reflect Chapel Hill projects consistent with the adopted Chapel Hill Priority List.

• The application of the ranking criteria should be revised to provide points for air quality and safety impacts for public transit, bicycle and pedestrian projects.

Members Present: Howe, Juliano, Easthom, Eldridge, Hapgood, Carder

Vote:

6-0

Aye:

Howe, Juliano, Easthom, Eldridge, Hapgood, Carder

Nay:

None

Prepared By:

Eleanor Howe, Chair

David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner